Joyce Anderson, Interim Superintendent (effective April 29, 2022)
Helena west Helena School District
Dear Community Member:

It is my honor and distinct privilege to serve as the Interim Superintendent of Schools for
the Helena West Helena School District (effective April 29, 2022). | take this opportunity
very seriously and will perform my job with efficiency, enthusiasm, and commitment. |

will “begin at full speed on listening and learning” in order to gather as much information
from stakeholders within the schools, as well as from parents and community members.

| am looking forward to a productive partnership with all stakeholders to ensure that
every child achieve their highest potential. Whether your child thrives in a gifted and
talented learning environment or has special needs HWHSD provides a welcoming,
nurturing educational atmosphere for all students.

| want to thank you for the opportunity and sharing your most precious gift - your child -
with us. We will strive to make this a continuous great school year for all students, and |
want to assure you that our staff strives for "Every Child, Every Day, Whatever It
Takes." | look forward to working with you all for the benefit of our children.

Joyce Anderson, Interim Superintendent

Helena West Helena School District

Focusing on Working Together with One Plan and One Direction!



